
Memos of the week August 18th 2025 

 

 
 

Vacation Requests : It is that time again! Put in your requests for winter 

vacation from August 15th to September 1st via logibec. 

Sweaters: It is time to place your orders! The price is 82$. You can still 

come try on sample sizes in the ANM office. Deadline to order September 

12th at 15h. Send money via e-transfer to melinda_angel@hotmail.com. No 

need for a password. 

Pharmacy: There is a back order of Lidocaine Hydrochloride 2% from our 

usual supplier. The substitute has a different look. See attachment for 

details. 

POCT recertification: Time to recertify for the glucometer. Recertification 

will take place from August 14th to November 14th 2025. Please see 

attachment for details. 

Synto 10units: Similarly to Dr Mok, Dr Huang and Dr Kuriya would like 

Synto 10units prepped at every delivery and given at the delivery of the 

shoulder. Mix 10 units of Synto with 9 cc of NS and give it IV push. 

Sterile core: We increased the quota of latex free gloves and they have 

been moved to the counter. Be vigilant not to mix them up with the latex 

gloves. 

Perinatal loss: Remember to complete the Perinatal loss tab in Centricity. 

The ANMs have to send this information to the CLSCs for postpartum 

follow up for our patients. It makes it easier if all the information is 

consolidated in the same place. 



Nursing newsletter: The August edition is out! See attachment for the 

English and French version. 

 

Jenn, Ingrid, Malisa, Melinda, Akari, Ruth-Lynn, Elisabeth, Magda & 

Sophia  


